DIRECTORATE OF DISTANCE EDUCATION
UNIVERSITY OF JAMMU

JAMMU

(www.distanceeducationju.in)

(Notification)

/
It is notified for the information of all the concerned students of B.A/B.Com Part-llird
that the annual Examination of B.A/B.Com Part-llird is commencing w.e.f. 09-03-201%. The
students may collect their Roll No. slips from the Undergraduate section, Room No. 8, ground

floor of the Directorate of Distance Education on any working day during the office hours from

06-03-2018 onwards.
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No:DDE/18/UG/ 7S 4/13

Date:- ea o2 [ 1018

Copy to:-

Sr. P.A. to the Director (DDE) for the kind information to the worthy Director, please.

2. In-charge websites www_distanceeducationju.in and www.jammuuniversity.in with the
request to upload the said notification on the websites.

3. Undergraduate B.A/B.Com. Part-Ill Coordinator of the DDE, for information please.
Asstt. Registrar (UG), for information please.
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